
December 3, 2019

Port Allegany School District

STUDENT SPECIFIC LIFE SKILLS AIDE 
POSITION AVAILABLE

Notice is hereby given that the Port Allegany School District is receiving 

applications for a 4.5 hour student specific life skills aide beginning January 7, 

2020.  Candidates wishing to be considered must meet the following requirement:  

2 years of post-secondary education, possess an Associate’s Degree or successfully 

completed the Adult Basic Education Skills test.  

Compensation ($16.75/hour), assignment and fringe benefits will be in 

accordance with the Support Staff Agreement.

Persons wishing to be considered for the position should send written 

application and background experience to Mr. Gary Buchsen, Superintendent, 20 

Oak Street, Port Allegany, PA, 16743 or e-mail gbuchsen@pasdedu.org.  

Applications will be received until position is filled.  E.O.E.
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